Williams, Debra

From: Dempsey, Glen

Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 4:02 PM
To: Robb Burroughs

Cc: Lemieux, Michael; Williams, Debra
Subject: RE: 830 Henry

Hi Robb,

Your comment on the withdrawal of the tabled BBA hearing for 830 Henry, not the ZBA will be noted in the next BBA hearing in
front of the Board. | am copying Ms. Williams who will assist with providing a copy of your email on correcting the issue as
opposed to a variance and by the time of the next hearing you may already have the work done and approved.

Thank you,

Glen Dempsey, Building Official

City of Ann Arbor | 301 E Huron St | Ann Arbor, M1 48104
734.794.6000 | Ext 42660

gdempsey@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential
and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail, and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments. Thank you.

From: Robb Burroughs <robb@oxstudioinc.com>
Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Dempsey, Glen <GDempsey@a2gov.org>

Cc: Lemieux, Michael <MLemieux@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: 830 Henry

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you
recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Thanks Glen.

Yes, we will be proceeding to correct the issue related to 830 Henry Street as agreed upon via email. Please withdraw
the complaint as submitted fo ZBA.

Cheers! Robb

Robb Burroughs, RA
Principal

O|X STUDIO

d: (734) 929-9014
m: (734) 417-4502

imagine | infegrate | innovate
www.oxstudioinc.com

From: Dempsey, Glen <GDempsey@a2gov.org>
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 9:04 PM
To: Robb Burroughs <robb@oxstudioinc.com>




Cc: Lemieux, Michael <MLemieux@a2gov.org>
Subject: 830 Henry

Robb,

| believe you are going forth to correct 830 Henry and with that will not be looking to go through the BBA any longer! If so,
please send an email withdrawing your complaint which will be added to the record.

Thank you

Glen Dempsey, Building Official

City of Ann Arbor | 301 E Huron St | Ann Arbor, M1 48104
734.794.6000 | Ext 42660

gdempsey@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential
and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail, and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments. Thank you.



